Mayor’s Report
For

April 20, 2020 Assembly Meeting

COVID-19: The Assembly appreciates the efforts made by Petersburg
residents and current visitors to follow State and local mandates and alerts to
self-quarantine when necessary, practice social distancing and wear cloth
masks when in public spaces. Together we can limit the spread of the virus
in Petersburg. Health officials tell us this is a marathon, not a sprint, so
please stay the course until we are advised otherwise. Questions regarding
current mandates may be emailed to our local Emergency Operations Center
at eoc@petersburgak.gov.



